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Monday 8th July 2024 
 

Parent Questionnaire 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As the Headteacher of Five Ways, I am keen that as a school, we are able to recognise our 
current strengths and any areas where we need to improve.  Therefore, please click on the 
following link to our ‘Parent Questionnaire’ https://forms.gle/yWDVoNgP9TMahqC49               
(If clicking on this link does not work, please copy and paste the link into your web 
browser.)  
 
The questionnaire is an important source of information which adds to the whole range of self-
evaluation procedures which we have in school.  I would like to kindly request that as many 
parents as possible take the time to complete the questionnaire by midday on Friday 19th 
July 2024 at the latest, so that we can build upon the many positive achievements of Five 
Ways and continue to move the school forward.   
 
When responses have been received and analysed, I will look forward to sharing the outcomes 
with you and working in partnership to plan future school developments.  I would like to 
reassure parents that as the Headteacher of Five Ways, my Senior Leadership Team and I, 
along with all staff, will continue to work tirelessly with the governors and all other stakeholders 
at Five Ways so that together, we can 'Aim for Excellence' in everything we do.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Rachel Mander 
Headteacher 
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